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Section 16 Planning Application No. A/NE-LYT/837 

Response to Comments Table 

No. Comments Received  
 

Our Responses 

1. Comments from Transport Department received on 16 December 2024 
 

 Please advise whether there will be any measures to 
remind pedestrians to be aware of vehicles entering 
into/exiting the subject site. 

Warning signs will be provided at the run-in/out to remind pedestrians 
about the vehicles entering into/exiting the carpark, while also to remind 
drivers about the pedestrians near the entrance. 
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